

October 2025 Newsletter

Georgia leads the nation as we enter the final quarter of 2025. Our conservative policies have led to record low unemployment far below the national average. It feels like every week Governor Kemp and Lt. Governor Jones are announcing a new company or major expansion coming to our beloved state. I will continue to work tirelessly to keep Georgia the #1 place to live, work, and raise a family.

I was saddened and frankly disgusted by the heinous assassination of Charlie Kirk. He was a husband, father and family man. Please pray for all those impacted by this horror. In America, it is not okay to resort to violence over discourse. I came to know Charlie over the years as he brought open and honest dialogue to young people and exemplified the foundation of free speech and our great republic.

We love the fall and beautiful weather. There are so many great activities and places to visit in my district and our state. Before you travel out of state on vacation, please consider enjoying all Georgia has to offer and support our local businesses.



Americans for Prosperity Event

I was glad to join Tony West with Americans for Prosperity in Woodstock last month for an event in the heart of my district.

We discussed issues facing families and small businesses, how we are working together to solve problems and aim to pass important legislation.

AFP tracks and supports critical issues and creates a scorecard so you can determine who will best support you. I am proud to have a score of 100!

Learn more about this excellent group: https://americansforprosperity.org/

Georgia Police Chiefs Conference

Last month, I had the great pleasure of meeting and speaking with some of our finest police chiefs over in Savannah. As the Senate Chairman of Public Safety, I am proud to support our law enforcement all over Georgia.

In the Peach State, we back the Blue! I am always humbled and honored to work with and support my fellow first responders.



DISTRICT REPRESENTANT AND COMMITTEE CHARK UNDER SYGISORED BY: OF COMMITTEE CHARK UNDE

Welcome Senator Dickerson

Congratulations to our newest Senator from District 21, Jason Dickerson. I have known Jason for many years and I'm excited to have him join our Senate GOP Caucus. His business and community background will make an excellent addition to our team.

Senator Dickerson and I will be working closely together as we both represent North Fulton and Cherokee Counties.

Public Safety Foundations

I was proud to attend the Roswell Public Safety Foundation's 2nd Annual Heroes event. The event had a huge crowd and raised money to support our first responders in their time of need. I am so proud of Chairman Michael Hernandez, and the board for this great event.

This month, we will have our 18th Red & Blue Cooks for You event with the Alpharetta Public Safety Foundation at Benihana. I was grateful to help start this foundation over 20 years ago with dear friends and watch it continue thriving and helping other communities start new foundations.

There are numerous other foundations and events supporting first responders in East Cobb, Cherokee, Woodstock, etc. Please see how you can help our Police, Fire, EMS, and 911.



GA Recovers

It was a thrill to speak at Woodstock City Church with the GA Recovers Bus supporting and celebrating those who have battled addiction. I am so proud to support this effort and my friend Jeff Breedlove, as they travel around Georgia to help others in need.



Senator John Albers serves as Chairman of the Senate Committee on Public Safety. He represents the 56th Senate District which includes portions of Cherokee, Cobb and Fulton County. He may be reached at his office at 404.463.8055



State Capitol Suite 421 Atlanta, GA 30334

[SocialMediaBlock]
Unsubscribe | Share on Facebook | Share on Twitter